
Want to improve your map-reading? 

Want an adventure? 

Then try Orienteering 

 

HALO (Humberside and Lincolnshire orienteers) are 

holding two Saturday orienteering events in May 

 

Saturday May 9th – Beverley Westwood, 

Registration near to the Burger Van location 

 

Saturday May 23rd – Humber Bridge Country Park  

Parking at the Old Mill (Hessle Foreshore entrance) 

 

Both events are suitable for beginners and the more 

experienced orienteers. 

Four courses  (White, Yellow, Orange and Technical) 

Pay once (£3/£2 juniors) attempt as many courses as you wish 

in the time available. 

You will be able to start at any time between 1pm and 3pm. 

 

 

Full details will be on the club web-site nearer the day. 

www.halo-orienteering.org.uk 

Further information from neil@halo-orienteering.org.uk 

http://www.halo-orienteering.org.uk/

